
CHICKEN WINGS
choice of: 
mild, bbq, hot, dry-rub
half 13 dozen 21

NACHOS 13
smoked chicken,
cheddar-jack cheese sauce,
salsa, guacamole, sour
cream

CHEESESTEAK EGG
ROLLS 12
caramelized onion,
american cheese, 
chipotle ranch

QUESADILLA
salsa, sour cream,
guacamole
chicken 13 steak 14

PARMESAN CAULIFLOWER
TOTS 10
roasted garlic aioli

SHRIMP AND
CALAMARI 15
crispy, cherry pepper, 
artichoke, spicy marinara,
grilled lemon,
lemon-pepper aoili

Tee Box

*Consumer Advisory Consumption of under cooked meat, poultry, eggs, or seafood may increase the risk of food-borne illnesses. Alert your server if 
you have special dietary requirements.          = gluten free        = vegetarian

Soups

BURGER'S BURGER 16
chuck/brisket/short rib,

choice of cheese,
lettuce, tomato, onion,
pickle, baker street roll

AHI TUNA CANNOLI
CRUNCH 17

chili crusted tuna,
avocado, jalapeno,

sweet chili aoili,
micro greens

6OZ JUMBO LUMP
CRAB CAKE 29

old bay fingerling potato,
roasted corn slaw,

remoulade

CHEF BEN'S FRIED
CHICKEN 21

whipped potato,
country style green beans,

honey pecan drizzle

6OZ PRIME FILET
MIGNON 32

mushroom stuffed 
potato cake,
baby carrot, 

bearnaise

SNAPPER
chopped egg, sherry

cup 5.5 bowl 8

FRENCH ONION
cheese gratin,
french bread

crock 8

SOUP DU JOUR
cup 5.5 bowl 8

 Cricket 
Favorites

In the Rough
CAESAR 9

romaine, croutons
parmesean cheese, 

caesar dressing

COBB 13
grilled chicken, tomato,

bacon, avocado, egg, 
bleu cheese crumble, 

brown derby dressing

CAPRESE 12
burrata cheese,

tomato, basil, pesto
balsamic reduction

contains nuts

PCC GREENS 7
mixed greens,

tomato, carrot, radish,
cucumber, red onion,

choice of dressing

ADD-ONS:
grilled chicken 5

fried chicken 6
shrimp 9

salmon 12
crab cake 13

PASTRAMI REUBEN 13
house smoked pastrami,
swiss cheese, sauerkraut,
thousand-island dressing,
thick-cut rye

BEYOND MEAT PLANT
BURGER 16
lettuce, tomato, onion,
pickle, baker street roll,
choice of cheese

CHEF BEN'S FRIED
CHICKEN 13
pickles, honey, 
baker street roll, 
side - black pepper aioli
buffalo style available

PHILLY CHEESESTEAK 13
american cheese,
conshohocken bakery roll
chicken also available

The Grips

Wissahickon
Dinner Menu

In the Water
SKUNA BAY SALMON 31

roasted cauliflower steak,
caper, grilled lemon,

romesco sauce
contains nuts

WILD CAUGHT HALIBUT 29
zucchini and carrot noodles,

tomato butter,
yellow squash marmalade

10OZ PRIME STRIP
STEAK 36

parmesan crusted potato,
onion ring, asparagus,

house steak sauce

GRILLED AMISH
CHICKEN 22

fingerling potato,
lemon-pepper broccolini,

rosemary chicken jus

VEGETARIAN STUFFED
PEPPERS 18.54

quinoa, black bean,
baked feta cheese, 

baby bell pepper,
roasted pepper sauce

STEAK FRITES 27
8oz hanger steak, 

summer vegetable medley,
french fries,

carne asada aoili

Fairway


